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Wow! What a year 2011 has been. The District has had at least in my eyes a 

terrific year. What with all the chapter conventions taking place, the District 

convention and the Region A convention in beautiful Eufaula Al. 

Not to mention all the seminars , ERC’S, TRC’S and Medic First classes that 

we conducted, if you didn’t take part in one or more of these courses you sure 

missed out on some fantastic opportunities to expand your knowledge for safe 

riding. 

 

We your District Rider Ed team has been working feverishly putting together 

the yearend financial report for the chapter conference in Lakeland this year. 

You all know that the conference is a working week end where we try to get 

all of you updated on the latest and greatest things that are coming down the 

pike. We want to take this time to tell you that we can’t thank you enough for 

giving up of your time to attend this working week end. We have put together 

a program that will both educate you and entertain you with some very 

interesting information, so please plan on attending; you don’t want to miss 

this. This function is a write off for your chapter if they choose to use it. We 

look forward to seeing you there.  

 

The District Rider Ed Team would like to wish you all a SAFE and Prosperous 

new year. We look forward to seeing you all out there somewhere on the road 

till then 

 

Keep the Shiny Side Up and the Rubber On the Road 

 

Don and Judy Danbury 

Senior Master Tour Riders 

Florida District Rider Educators 

 

 

 

 


